
 
 

 

People First at Large Chapter  

 

Are you interested in being a People First member?  

No Chapter in your area? 

If so, People First at Large Chapter is for you!  

 

People First at Large is a new online statewide chapter that will allow self-advocates to 
participate in People First even if they do not have access to a local chapter in their area.  
 

People First at Large will have elected officers, member-driven goals, and will support 
members to start their own local chapters.  
 

Want to know more? If you have questions or want to know more about becoming a 
member of People First at Large, contact David Forbes at davidaforbes17@gmail.com or 
mark your calendar and attend a FREE information session scheduled for May 20, 2021 @ 
4:00 p.m. Register for the online event here.  
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